
BARBARA J. ESBRANDT
Since the middle of May in her Jr. year, Barb, formerly of Bat-
ten High School, has been in our midst. Of all the sports she
likes basketball and bowling best. After actively chasing a basket-
ball up the court, the steak and French fries she craves so much,
taste mighty good. Up to now her after-graduation plans are
indefinite.
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FRANK FEDOWITZ
Quiet scientific Frank can usually be found in the Chemistry lab
asking Mr. Tilley about some little known fact of radio theory.
As you can guess, Frank is one of those masterminded "Hams".
Frank's intelligence will carry him far in the future.
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GAIL JANICE FEREDAY
Band and Orchestra, Secretary; Moonglowers; Majorette;

G.A.A.; Junior Play; Culmen
High-stepping Gail with the gay plaid skirt marches up the field
at the head of the S.P.H.S. band. In class she keeps us roaring
while she frantically waves her hands as she tells a story. And
that giggle, you've never heard anything like it! At the mention
of steak her nose will wrinkle with dislike but not so when she
thinks of a certain fellow—a sailor. Gail plans to start at Drake
during the summer.

SHEILA FISCHER
G.A.A.; Senior Chorus

With a shake of her dark hair and a sparkle from her eyes Sheila
begins a story, most likely about a certain Marine. Being with
people, especially those who are friendly and open-hearted, is a
joy to her. Sheila is mad about Italian food. Following cap and
gown will be at least two years of work and then marriage, if
everything turns out well.
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